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From: Robin Couch [rcouch@gmu.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 5:46 PM
To: 'Journal of Chromatography & Separation Techniques'
Subject: RE: Editorial Board Confirmation

Categories: Red Category

I can continue to serve on the board if desired. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Robin Couch, Ph.D. 

Associate Professor 

Department of Chemistry and Biochemistry 

MSN 1A9, room 2038 Life Sciences Building 

George Mason University 

10920 George Mason Circle 

Manassas, VA  20110 

Phone: (703) 993-9907 (lab) 

Phone: (703) 993-4770 (office) 

Fax: (703) 993-8606 

 

From: Journal of Chromatography & Separation Techniques [mailto:editor.jcgst@omicsinc.com]  

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 10:08 AM 

To: rcouch@gmu.edu 

Subject: Editorial Board Confirmation 

 

Dear Dr. Robin Couch, 

Warm Greetings from our Journal of Chromatography & Separation Techniques  

Hope you are doing well 

It’s a great pleasure to express our indebtedness to the eminent experts like you who are serving a prestigious role as

an Editorial Board member for our esteemed journal. 

In order to increase the Journal visibility among the scientific community, we are hereby revising the Editorial Board 

of the Journal. So members can send their acceptance to continue as the Editorial Board member or else can withdraw 

their membership by sending a confirmation email saying that “you are not interested”. 

 

We will look forward to receive your response within 48 hours. 

 

Please cooperate to keep up the Journal standards. 

 

Wishing a long lasting scientific relationship for the benefit of the scientific community 

 

Thank you very much for your constant support 

 

Regards, 

Ann Jose 

Editorial Assistant 

Journal of Chromatography & Separation Techniques 


